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Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Tara J. Whiting <tarajw@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 7:04 AM
To: zba@westtisbury-ma.gov
Subject: extension request

Hi all, 
 
We are writing to request an extension of our special permit  (2018-17) to build a shed on our 
property. 
 
This project was started (contracting with steel company etc) in the fall of 2019, and I think we all 
know where 2020 went!   
 
We are back on track with getting the work done, and again respectfully request a one year 
extension. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this. 
 
 
Best, 
 
Tara Whiting-Wells and Peter Wells 


